From the Editor,

We are pleased to inform you that the Bulletin of the AST has now a website and the address is
http://www.ncra.tifr.res.in/~basi. All articles will appear simultaneously on the webpage as soon
as the issue is brought out. We plan to link our website to ADS shortly.

We request you to kindly submit your articles through electronic submission in PDF or PostScript
format using the latex style file, the details of which are given in the Instructions to Authors.
Manuscripts should be submitted by e-mail to basi@iiap.res.in

A LaTeX style file basi.sty for preparing your manuscript in the BASI format and a usage
guide cum example file basiguide.tex are available online. The usage guide can also be
obtained in the following formats: gzipped postscript or PDF. A LaTeX2e class basi.cls is
now available.

We thank all those who supported and helped in the making of the web version of BASI.

G.C. Anupama
Editor, BASI



